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MONROE COUNTY 
CHILDREN’S POLICY COUNCIL NEEDS 
ASSESSMENT 
2018 

ABOUT THE CPC 

CPC Members 

LaKea English-Chief Juvenile Probation Officer 

Barbara Turner-Board Member 

Jean Stewart-DHR 

Barbara Wesley-DHR 

Rosemary Frost-Public Health Department 

Steve Wadlington-District Attorney 

Emily Steele-Attorney/GAL 

Greg Norris/ Beverly Reeves-Probate Judge 

Ricky Powell-YMCA Director 

Danielle Turner-Principal Alt. School 

Thomas Tate-Sheriff 

Kenneth Smith-School Board Member  

Candice Harden-Mental Health Director 

Rev. Ywell Cunningham 

Jamie Manning-Allkids Rep 

Sonya Stinson-Public Defender 

Corey Morrow-County Commissioner  

Billy Ghee- County Commissioner 

Joe McKissk- County Commissioner 

CPC Contacts 

Honorable George Elbrecht, Jr. District Judge 
george.elbrecht@alacourt.gov  

LaKea Banks 
LaKea.Banks@alacourt.go 
 

 

501(c)3 Status Monroe County 

Is this CPC a 501(c)3? N/A 
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NEEDS ASSESSMENT 

The sections below relate to the needs of children ages birth to 19 in your community as well as the families of those 

children.  

Please find below both your originally ranked (2017) needs and new (2018) top 3 needs and the information about 

those needs. 

 

Needs as Originally Ranked and Corresponding Data (2017) 

Substance Abuse Rank: 1 

Number of juvenile arrests for drug and 
substance abuse violations: 

9 

How many children have been removed 
from their home due to parent drug use? 

5 

Juvenile Crime & Safety Rank: 2 

Please select the statement that best fits 
the state of juvenile property crime in 
your county. 

Seems to have stabilized and remains virtually the same. 

Select the statement that best fits the 
state of juvenile violent crime in your 
county. 

Seems to have stabilized and remains virtually the same. 

What are the causes of teen accidents or 
deaths? 

Violent crime; other 

Housing and 
Neighborhoods Rank: 3 

Does the county have a significant 
population living in chaotic 
neighborhoods? 

Yes 

If homelessness is a problem in your 
county, please describe scope and 
causes. 

N/A 
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Ranking of Needs and Corresponding Data for 2018 

Substance Abuse | Rank: 1 

Number of juvenile arrests for drug and 
substance abuse violations: 

9 

How many children have been removed 
from their home due to parent drug use? 

5 

Juvenile Crime and Safety | Rank: 2 

Please select the statement that best fits 
the state of juvenile property crime in 
your county. 

Seems to have stabilized and remains virtually the same. 

Select the statement that best fits the 
state of juvenile violent crime in your 
county. 

Seems to have stabilized and remains virtually the same. 

What are the causes of teen accidents or 
deaths? 

Violent crime; other 

Housing and Neighborhoods | Rank: 3 

Does the county have a significant 
population living in chaotic 
neighborhoods? 

Yes 

If homelessness is a problem in your 
county, please describe scope and 
causes. 

N/A 

 


